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Grade FY1 

Placement / Post Number  
 

Trauma and Orthopaedics 

Department  
 

Trauma and Orthopaedics 

Type of work to expect and learning 
opportunities  
 

It’s a combination of wards, acute A&E 
attendances, Theatre and Clinic cover 
(orthopaedic elective) 

Departmental Teaching  
 

Dedicated one to one teaching with Mentor 
Teaching and supervision within Theatre 
environment and in elective clinics. 
Teaching every Tuesday morning when 
posted at Pinderfields Once a month Audit 
meeting and surgical workshop. Trauma 
meeting which the trainee will have a 
chance to attend when posted at 
Pinderfields (once every month) 

Where the placement is based  
 

Pinderfields Hospital 

Educational Supervisor(s) for the 
placement  
 

Mr B Venkateswaran 

Clinical Supervisor(s) for the placement  
 

All Trauma and Orthopaedics Consultants 

Main duties of the placement  
 

Covering trauma and orthopaedics at 
Pinderfields on Gate 32A and no on call 
commitments. This will give broad 
experience in trauma and orthopaedics. 
The FY1 will always be under supervision by 
FY2/ST/CT trainees. The FY1 will have a 
registrar mentor and a consultant 
supervisor and will be helped with 
participation in audit and reflective 
practice. 


